Dear Clergy,

The Office of Communication is compiling resources for clergy and parish leaders to use during this crisis. In the very short term, I have a few recommendations.

WORSHIPING REMOTELY FOR THIS SUNDAY, March 15

Canon Michael Delaney has offered a "Liturgy from Home" for Lent III and IV which can be provided to parishioners. PDF printable copies are available at the following links:

- -->"Liturgy from Home" for Lent III
- -->"Liturgy from Home" for Lent IV

I would also recommend sharing links to streaming services that are already planned for tomorrow, Sunday, March 15. The Washington National Cathedral is offering a streamed service, with Presiding Bishop Curry preaching, tomorrow at 11:15 am at this link: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aUGZLwnLhUU&feature=youtu.be.

Trinity Wall Street will also be streaming at 11:15 am tomorrow and Monday through Friday at 12:05: You can find those links here: https://www.trinitywallstreet.org/blogs/message-phil-regarding-trinity-worship-and-events.

Canon Woodley also just sent out this link to an invitation to Zoom worship services in Spanish and English from Church of the Ascension in Gaithersburg,

Maryland: https://mailchi.mp/5d038504cfff/why-should-i-pay-for-mapdash-when-i-can-get-the-same-data-free-hint-you-cant-1603181?e=5cf143d69f

I just saw that Fr. Rick Simpson will be livestreaming from St. Mark's, Islip here: https://www.facebook.com/groups/46066139479/.

If you are planning to livestream or offer a virtual service, please let me know (contact information below) and I will post those links as well.

ZOOM ACCOUNTS

For those who do not already have video conferencing or meeting capabilities and need it, the Office of Communication would be happy to add one host from each parish to the diocesan Zoom account. (This would likely be a short-term solution until we can assist parishes in setting up their own accounts through TechSoup.) Please let me know if you would like to be added

to our diocesan Zoom account by sending me an email with the name and email address of whoever will be managing this for your parish (if not yourself).

CLERGY DIRECTORY

We will be sending an up-to-date clergy directory ASAP.

Please check the diocesan website regularly as we will be adding resources and links very frequently. If you have any questions for me or suggestions for additional resources, they are welcome. My cell phone number is (631) 942-9460. Feel free to text or call me anytime.

Denise Fillion
Director of Communication
dfillion@dioceseli.org
(631) 942-9460